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September 10, 2021

Dear Parents:

This letter is to inform you of a staffing change taking place at Odin PSD #722.

On September 7, we were officially informed that Mrs. Peradotti will be retiring effective September 10, 2021.
Mrs. Peradotti has been an integral part of our district for the last sixteen years. Her contributions will always be
valued and remembered. The district will miss her. As we move on during this time, a qualified substitute will
be in place to continue the curriculum established by the district. Please know we are putting a lot of thought
and planning into staffing decisions and that changes are made with the best interest of our students and school
community in mind.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kimberly Briggs at 618-775-8266.

Thank you,

Kimberly Briggs

Superintendent

"Children come first- educational opportunities for every student”.



